From: Kevin Morrison

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 3:23 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation Request

Good afternoon.

Please accept this email as my request for delegation status for the upcoming SPPC meeting on July 18, 2024.

As the General Manager and representative of the Old East Village BIA, I wish to bring to the committee's attention the concerns of our business community with the proposal listed under section 4.1 SS-2024-237 Single Source Award for Year-Round Ark Aid Mission Strategy.

I appreciate your consideration of this request.

Respectfully

Kevin Morrison General Manager Old East Village BIA

